MaXIE D. DUNNAM, President

204 N. Lexington Avenue
Wilmore, KY 40390-1199
(606) 858-3581
www.asburyseminary.edu

February 28, 2000

Dr. William Kostlevy
Executive Secretary
Wesleyan Theological Society
P.O Box 144
Wilmore Kentucky 40390
Dear Bill:

On behalf of Asbury Theological Seminary, I am delighted to extend an invitation
to the Wesleyan Theological Society to host a joint meeting with the Society for
Pentecostal Studies in March 2003.

Should this invitation be accepted, please notify me of the exact dates of the
conference so that we can put it on our official calendar.

Joy and peace,

PGB <trrnon

Maxie D. Dunnam
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